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Comments: Hello, I live in Sterling, Alaska. I have grown up on the Kenai Peninsula and have enjoyed the

wilderness and backcountry that is available as public use. I have used the areas under discussion by mountain

bike, snowmachine, four wheeler, and horses. These locations have been some of the most beautiful

snowmachining trips I have ever been on. My family and I use this area every year and absolutely love the

access we have now, and would be greatly disappointed if these areas got shut down for our motorized and

public use. I believe option B is the best choice and will keep the areas I grew up in, open for use for my family

and my children when they grow up. Please do not shut Down or restrict these areas any more than they already

are. Thank you for your time, and please consider all these comments from the local community. Thank you

again!

Anders Pokryfki


